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 It’s time to start thinking about your annual flu vaccine! We’re starting our vaccination administrations at the clinic on 
October 9th.  You can either walk in or call ahead and let us know you’re coming.  Please note, you don’t need to be a regular 
patient of ours to receive a vaccine at our clinic.   
 
Here’s a quick update on flu vaccines and a few other vaccines that our patients regularly ask about: 

Flu Vaccine   
Recommended annually for all people ages 6 months and older.  If you’re over 65 you will be offered a “high dose” vaccine.  Our 
clinic will carry both strengths again this year.  We will often hear people say, “I don’t usually get the flu, so I don’t need the 
shot.”  This may be true, but every year is different, and studies have shown that if you can prevent yourself from catching      
influenza then you are preventing yourself from spreading influenza. 

Covid Vaccine   
They’ve updated the Covid-19 vaccine again to try to cover for the new variants (similar to how they update the annual flu 
shots).  If you’ve not had a Covid-19 vaccine after September 12th of this year you may be eligible for an update.  Our clinic will 
not be carrying it, so please contact the health department if you are interested in this vaccine. 

Pneumonia Vaccine   
There are updated guidelines and an updated vaccine being offered here too.  Pneumonia vaccines are part of the childhood 
vaccine schedule but are also recommended for those over age 65.  Some patients under age 65 that have certain illnesses 
such as asthma, diabetes, and other immunodeficiencies are also good candidates.  Every patient’s situation is different, so talk 
to your provider to see what is offered for you.  Our clinic does carry the updated pneumonia vaccines. 

Shingles Vaccine   
This vaccine is recommended for those ages 50 and over.  This is a 2-dose series that is now covered by Medicare and some 
insurances!  Even if you’ve had a shingles shot years ago, you’re still considered a good candidate for the new and improved 
vaccine.  We can help you obtain this here at the clinic, or you can contact the health department. 

RSV Vaccine   
The CDC recommends that patients aged 60 and over be vaccinated with a one-time RSV vaccine.  Our clinic will not be        
carrying these vaccines yet, but if interest is high, we may consider this in the future.  For now, if you’re interested in an RSV 
vaccine, please contact the health department. 
  
 Again, every patient’s situation is different, so visiting with your healthcare provider is the best way to be sure that you’re 
up to date and protected from contracting and spreading illness.  Contact information is listed below—please don’t hesitate to 
call!  

Contact information: 
Hanover Hospital/Warren Clinic: 785-337-2214 

Marshall County Health Department: 785-562-3485 

Washington County Health Department: 785-325-2600 
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